NOTICE TO AWARD

Ref No.: 2024-08-14

August 14, 2024

ROMMEL F. MIRANA

Account Executive

COLUMBIA TECHNOLOGIES, INC.
1136-1146 Nakpil St. Malate

Manila City, Philippines

Dear Mr. Mirana,

We are pleased to inform you that your bid proposal dated July 26, 2024 for the procurement
project of Endpoint Security with Endpoint Detection and Response License Support and
Maintenance under Reference no. ITB-ITD-LIC-002-01-07-2024, with a Contract Price
equivalent to Two Million Seventy Thousand Pesos Only (Php2,070,000.00), including all
applicable taxes and other lawful charges, as submitted in accordance with the bid request and
Term of Reference, is hereby accepted.

A notice to proceed (NTP) shall be issued to you after the review of contract by the Office of the
Government Corporate Counsel (OGCC) through our Legal Services Division and duly signed by
both parties.

Very truly yours[,

LIZETTE MAR¢ARE
HoPE/Presiden[/CEO

Received by:
Signaturg ,

Printed name : Rommel F. Mirana
Date received : _August 15, 2024
*Kindly send to us receiving copy






